
 
 

 
DATE:  June 27, 2025 
 

TO:  Healthcare Providers 
 

FROM: Chrystie Jones MBA, MT(ASCP) 

 

SUBJECT:     Immunoglobulins A, G and M TEST CHANGE 
 
 
On Tuesday, July 1st the St Charles Bend Lab will be bringing in house testing of 
Immunoglobulins (A, G and M). Tube requirements have changed from the SST 
tube to a Lithium Heparin tube.  
 
 
 
If there are any questions, please contact: 
 
Chrystie Jones, MBA, MT(ASCP) Chemistry Supervisor 541-706-4935 
Sharon Reams MT(ASCP) Lab Manager of Operations 541-706-2798  
Axel Smith Specimen Processing and Courier Supervisor 541-706-5843 
 
 


